
NEWARK & SHERWOOD DISTRICT COUNCIL 
LICENSING SUB-COMMITTEE 

 
RECORD OF HEARING HELD ON 

18 AUGUST 2020 
10:00 HOURS 

BROADCAST FROM 
CASTLE HOUSE, GREAT NORTH ROAD, NEWARK NG24 1BY 

(Attendance at this Hearing and public access to it were by remote means 
due to the Covid-19 Pandemic) 

 
HEARING TO CONSIDER AN APPLICATION FOR THE GRANT OF A 

PREMISES LICENCE 
 

THE 616 
 
SUB – COMMITTEE: Councillor R. White (Chairman) 
 Councillor L. Brazier 

Councillor Mrs R. Crowe 
Councillor Mrs K. Arnold (Reserve) 

 
ALSO IN ATTENDANCE: Caroline O’Hare (Senior Legal Advisor - NSDC) 
 Nicola Kellas (Licensing Officer - NSDC) 
 Alan Batty (Business Manager – Public Protection - NSDC) 
 
Prior to the commencement of the Hearing the Licensing Panel held discussions with 
the Senior Legal Advisor, specifically in relation to late information received from 
Representors.  This information related to the planning status of the application 
building but also around rights of access, common land and rights of easement.  It 
was therefore agreed that the Hearing be adjourned to allow Officers advising the 
Panel to fully understand the issue in order that appropriate advice could be given. 
 
On opening the Hearing the appointed Chairman advise those participating that the 
Hearing would be adjourned to a later date and set out the reasons for that decision. 
 
The Hearing ended at 10:10 hours 


